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THURSDAY, JUNE 9, 1988, CONTINUED 

Scott Orbison, Secretary of the Election Board addressed the Board on 

possible reorganization of the Election Board. He presented an outlay detailing 

the plans. Selph requested copies of old organization charts. Rice suggested 

checking with Terry Tallent to see if Orbison's recommendation is in line with 

the rest of the County. Tallent is to do four job studies a month to develop 

new job descriptions and Joan Hasting's office will provide length of service of 

all employees at the Election Board. 

Gary Cox, representing the City-County Health Department, requested 

permission of the Board to sell the property at @®828 West Slst Street currently 

occupied by the John Tomblin Health Center. Title to this property is held by 

the Board of County Commissioners. The District Attorney's office and Cox are 

to prepare documents for action by the BOCC which would declare the property to 

be surplus to the needs of the County. 

Rich Brierre and Claudia Ellingsworth briefed the Board on the Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) Application for FY-89. INCOG recommends that 

Tulsa County apply for FY-89 CDBG funds. Chairman asked Brierre to recommend 

specific projects: Selph suggested if we have projects we should pass them on 

to Brierre and Ellingsworth and requested they come back to the Board with their 

recommendations by the end of June. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:55 a.m. 
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